
Family Mass
 and dinner

“HOW LOVELY IS YOUR DWELLING PLACE”

Saturday, July 23 at 5 p.m.
New Cathedral

Annual Humanae Vitae



You and your family are invited to enjoy an evening of  
faith, fellowship and fun on Saturday, July 23, 2016 in 

celebration of the 48th anniversary of the release of 
Humanae Vitae (July 25, 1968), a foundational encyclical 

on family love and the sanctity of life.

Join friends from around the St. Louis area for this 
anticipated annual event sponsored by the Office of 

Natural Family Planning. Mass will be celebrated at 5 p.m. 
at the New Cathedral by Archbishop Robert J. Carlson, 

followed by a dinner catered by Pasta House  
and family entertainment in Boland Hall.

If you’ve always wanted to attend, make this the year! 
Cost is $12 per adult, $6 per child age 3-11  

or a maximum of $50 per family. 
RSVP by July 15th at 314-997-7576 or stlnfp@archstl.org
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